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July 15, 2024 

 

  We finished up at the Little League Field.  The only thing we may have to do at this point is re 

aim some of the lights, if there turns out to be dark spots. 

 

  We’ve had a lot of storm damage lately.  Callouts for trees coming down.   

 

  We also are just finishing up a line extension on Rigley Road.  That went in faster than originally 

thought.  Bret, Gabe, and Ben did a great job while I was on vacation.   

 

  Ben Yorke started his second year as Summer help.  He took his PPE training, basic woodchipper 

training, as well as sexual harassment training.  We are glad to have him back 

 

  I met with Smart Kable to get a proposal together to have them evaluate our system and suggest 

a path forward with a plan for all this electrification in the near future.  They sent back a proposal 

for review.  This is the same proposal that I sent to everyone in an email to review. 

 

 We are planning on starting a line extension to bypass Palmer Road.  We have a customer 

planning on building a house there along route 7, as well as the state needs power in that area as 

well.  It is all planned out, and I have permission from the State to build it.  However the 

customer, has put his plan on hold, so I will probably set the poles, because the permit will run 

out, and just build wire to the part the State needs. 

 

  Aliyah and I are working on a date to have Rick Palumbo come in and present his software 

program again, with her and I also presenting the pro’s and con’s of the program to us personally, 

as well as answer questions right there on the spot.  I asked him to present several dates that 

work for him, and then I will present those dates to you, to see which works best.   

 

Upcoming meetings:  June 21, Safety Training in Mohawk 
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